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Dear Sir / Madam 

 

 

 

We are writing to you as you have been identified as a stakeholder in respect of the 

Mooir Vannin Offshore Wind Farm.  

 

Please find a link to our Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Scoping Report 

submitted on behalf of Mooir Vannin Offshore Wind Farm Limited (the Applicant) to the 

Department of Infrastructure for the intended purpose of requesting a Scoping Opinion 

for the Proposed Development.  

 

This Scoping Report is submitted in anticipation of the coming into force of section 15 of 

the Marine Infrastructure Management Act 2016 (MIMA 2016) and pursuant to the 

timetable identified in Section 10 of MIMA 2016. 

 

This submission comprises: 

 

Scoping Report Cover Letter (this document) 

How to Read this Scoping Report 

 

Volume 1: Introductory chapters (Chapters 1 – 6) 

Volume 2: Offshore Chapters (Chapters 7 – 18) 

Volume 3: Onshore Chapters (Chapters 19 – 26) 

Volume 4: Overarching Chapters (Chapters 27 – 34) 

Volume 5: Supporting Annexes (Eight Annexes) 

 

 

The consultation period commences on Wednesday 18th October 2023 and runs for 30 

working days until 28th November 2023 (inclusive). Responses can be made via the 

feedback form on our website at www.orsted.im/mooirvannin or by email to 

mooirvannin@orsted.com. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the process or content of this consultation, please 

do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Dr Julian Carolan 

Consent Project Manager 

 

For and on behalf of Mooir Vannin Offshore Wind Farm Limited  
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